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Christchurch Northern Corridor
SAFETY BARRIER CHANGES AND QEII DRIVE CLOSURE
To install the new kerbs on QEII Drive west we need to reposition our steel safety barriers.

This work will happen between 8pm and 6am on Sunday night 7 October and we will 
need to close the entry to QEII Drive from Main North Road/Northcote Road.

Detours around the QEII Drive eastbound closure will be via Prestons Road and Marshland 
Road or Cranford Street and Innes Road. 

We need to do this work at night to reduce possible congestion and for the safety of 
drivers and our crew. Nearby residents may hear noise from trucks, machinery and drilling 
when the barriers are fastened to the ground and may notice some lights coming from the 
work area where we are moving the barriers. 

We are sorry for any disturbance.

There is no entry to QEII Drive from 
Main North Road. Please follow the 
detour to enter QEII Drive from 
Marshland Road or Innes Road.       
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